
 

 

 

NOTICE 
Inquiry into the Efficiency of Synergy’s Costs and 

Electricity Tariffs 

AMENDMENT TO TERMS OF REFERENCE 

The Treasurer, in accordance with section 39 of the Economic Regulation Authority Act 
2003, has approved an amendment to the Terms of Reference for the inquiry into the 
Efficiency of Synergy’s Costs and Electricity Tariffs to remove the requirement to deliver a 
draft report for public consultation by a set date. 

The extension was required to allow consultation to be deferred until the Authority has 
released its draft decision on Western Power’s proposed revisions to the Access 
Arrangement for the Western Power Network expected in February 2012, as this draft 
decision is necessary to inform the Authority’s decision in regard of the Inquiry into the 
Efficiency of Synergy’s Costs and Electricity tariffs. The Authority expects to publish the draft 
report for this inquiry in late February 2012. 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Ms Helen Ensikat 
Manager Projects, Economics 
Ph: 61 8 9213 1900 
Fax: 61 8 9213 1999 

Media Enquiries 
Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 61 8 9381 2144 
Fax: 61 8 9381 3877 

 
 
 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
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